
 Precision Stainless Steel Tubing 

2395 W 4th Ave, Denver, CO 80223    l    MAIN:  303-761-2258          www.accutube.com 

OSHA Hazard Communication (29CFR 1910.1200)

July 2023 

Dear Valued Customer: 

Metal products are not typically considered hazardous in their solid distributed form by OSHA and Federal 
Standards. The stainless-steel tubing products sold by Accu-Tube, LLC do not present an inhalation, 
ingestion, or contact hazard in the form sold. However, subsequent operations to the material such as 
burning, brazing, welding, sanding, or grinding may result in dust or fumes that can cause irritations or 
other health hazards. It is the responsibility of the user to ensure proper safeguards are provided for 
employees when modifying this material such as: protective clothing, eye protection, gloves, respiratory 
protection, proper ventilation and any welding requirements. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Burgos 
Quality Manager 


